From: Megan mclean
Sent: Friday, 6 March 2015 9:55 PM
To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: | support Ashfield council's special rate variation

| understand Ashfield Council has consulted with the community about the Spacial Rate Variation,
which | support for the following reasons Ashfield pool is a popular and well patronised community
facility and as such should be maintained for future generations.

It is within walking distance of many local schools who use it for swimming lessons and swimming
carnivals.

It provides valuable recreational opportunities for retired people and the aged community such as
aqua aerobics, as well as child care facilities allowing young mothers the chance to maintain their
health and well being.

| strongly support it's preservation.

Megan McLean






